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ABS11lACT
A thirteen week trial was conducted in ten cement ponds 3

m3 each to investigate the effect of applied silkworm wastes on
productive performance and economic efficjency of Nile tilapia
(Oreocl1romis niloticus) fingeriings. In this experiment duplicated five
treatments were applied; (T,) applied weekly with Silkworm litter at
rate of 50 g I m3, (T,) applied with waste mulbeny leaf at rate of 50
gl m3 every week, (T3) applied weekly with mixed of Silkworm litter
and waste mulberry leaf at rate of 50 g I m3 , (T.) applied weekly with
rigirs at rate of 50 g I m3 and control (Ts) fed daily with diet 25%
protein at a rate of 70/0 of fish body weight 5 days a week. The
averdge initial weights of Nile tilapia fingerlings were 1.3 g. Results
indicated that T, surpassed all treatments and recorded higher (P<
0.05) final body weight, total weight gain and ADG than the treatment
T. and non significant higher (P> 0.05) thanT" T3 and Ts. Followed by
Ts (contiol), T1 and T3, respectively. There were no significant
differences between treatments in SGR. With regard to economic
efficiency, Ts recorded the highest total cost however; T, recorded the
highest net return and economic efficiency.

In condusion, the use of silkworm wastes especially waste
mulberry leaf in fish pond culture could be recommended for Nile
tilapia at a rate of 509 Im31 week (210 kgl feddan I week) with fish
stocking density 20 fishl m3 (84000 fingerlingsl feddan), especially
with the high cost of fish diets and the problems found now for fresh
poultry manure.
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INTRODUC110N

On a global basis, tilapia has become the second most commonly consumed

fa rmed fish after the carps. Environmental concerns over pollution from cages and

use of fish meal has slowed the growth of the salmonid industry while tilapia has

continued to grow and surpass salmonid production on the basis of biomass






































